
  

 
 
 

 
 

 
To:  Recreation, Culture and Airpark Services Commission Date: 2018-03-28 

From:  Jody Castle, Manager of Recreation, Culture and Airpark Services    
 

Subject:  Fraser Valley Regional District Regional Airpark 2018 Land Lease 
 
 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

THAT the Fraser Valley Regional District Board authorize it’s signatories to enter into a three year 
lease commencing May 1, 2018 with Mr. Roger Winger in the  amount of $1106.70 per year, including 
taxes. 

 
 

STRATEGIC AREA(S) OF FOCUS 
 
 Provide Responsive & Effective Public Services 
 

 
SUMMARY 

 
The hangar construction by Mr. Winger has been delayed due to weather and contractor restraints.   
The hangar is expected to be completed by the end of June 2018.  The land lease rate for R. Winger was 
calculated at the established rate of $1.24 sq/m (Rates and Fees Bylaw)  
 
COMMENT BY: 
 
Paul Gipps, Chief Administrative Officer:  Reviewed and supported. 
Mike Veenbaas, Chief Financial Officer: Reviewed and supported. 


